
 

    

Redwood Drive 

Hemel Hempstead 

Herts HP3 9ER 
              Headteacher:   Rob Weightman 

Telephone:  01442 256294 

             Email: admin@tudor.herts.sch.uk

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

10th June 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Important upgrade to school 

communication- PLEASE ACTION 

We are excited to announce that we are 

moving our in school systems to an online 

platform called Arbor.  Arbor will allow us 

to communicate with you more efficiently and eventually bring all core school information into 

one system. You will need to use this system for dinner payments from today onwards, and correct 

balances are now showing.  Later in the year we will also move our messaging service, clubs and 

trips payments over as well. 

We are really looking forward to getting started with Arbor. We now need parents to familiarise 

themselves with this important upgrade using the link below. 

Getting started - Log into the Parent Portal and the Arbor App 

We will send a further email communication to all primary parents/guardians with your username 

and details on how to log in to the new Arbor Parent Portal app, so please look out for this 

information, download the app and register your child when prompted. 

We hope you are looking forward to using this new feature as much as we are! 

If you have any queries please contact Mrs Cohen in the office. 

 

Yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Rob Weightman, Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App

